
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:   XV. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Churchill High School Domestic Hot Water System Replacement 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of a new domestic hot water system at Churchill High 
School from SysTemp Corporation, Rochester Hills, Michigan for a cost of $38,000.00 
plus 10% contingency in the amount of $3,800.00 for a total approved amount of 
$41,800.00.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Churchill’s current hot water system is functioning at approximately 50% capacity and is in 
need of replacement.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Sinking Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 


